

September 2011

Student Identification: 13023401

Dear Yoshiaki,

## **CONGRATULATIONS!**

Your academic record indicates that you have successfully met the requirements to complete your Bond University – Business Breakthrough Global Leadership Master of Business Administration; your academic record will be conferred on 8 October 2011.

On behalf of the Bond-BBT team I would like to extend our warmest regards and wish you all the best for your future.

If you have any concerns about the graduation ceremony or the delivery of your testamur, please email the Graduation Officer, Kathryn Hopkins at <a href="mailto:khopkins@bond.edu.au">khopkins@bond.edu.au</a>.

Should you need anything further from us please do not hesitate to contact me.

## **Yours sincerely**

Tomomi Iwasaki Program Administrator Bond University-BBT Global Leadership MBA